CITIZENSHIP BRANCH



DIRECTION DE LA CITOYENNETÉ

DEPARTMENT OF CITIZENSHIP AND IMMIGRATION

MINISTÈRE DE LA CITOYENNETÉ ET DE L'IMMIGRATION

OUR FILE NO. SY: 9-5-1

Mrs. C. Semple, Englehart, Ontario. P. O. Box 1001, Sudbury, Ontario, July 15th, 1963. Mour

Dear Mrs. Semple,

I am sending you a summary of the evaluation of the workshop held in Englehart. I am sure you will like to know the suggestions made and criticisms expressed by people who attended it. No doubt you will also be interested in knowing the results of the other three workshops and their evaluation is also included, plus a summary of the evaluation of all four workshops. I would appreciate any additional comments and suggestions, should you have any.

Let me assure you that Mr. Allen and I very much enjoyed working with your group. Perhaps the attendance was not as high as expected but you should not be disappointed. After all, the numbers are not most important; sometimes a smaller group of enthusiastic and well informed educated people can do more than a large crowd lacking these essentials. I hope to see you again later in the year.

Sincerely yours,

Stan Zybala,

Regional Liaison Officer for Northern Ontario.

Encl.